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Søknad om reiseløyve, Vancouver Canada, veke 4 - 2017 
 
Ber med dette om løyve til å reise til Vancouver i veke 4 2017. Føremålet med reisa er å halde innlegg på 
dialogkonferanse «Speaking for the Salmon» om erfaringar innan kystsoneplanlegging, og særleg 
tilrettelegging for akvakultur. I tillegg kan det verte aktuelt å  ha innlegg på i møte i lokalsamfunn i andre 
delar av British Columbia. 
 
Reise og opphald vert dekka av Simon Fraser University Vancouver. 
 
Venleg helsing, 
 
Inge Døskeland 
 
 
 
 
 
Vedlegg; 
 
-----Opprinnelig melding----- 
Fra: Patricia Gallaugher [mailto:pgallaug@sfu.ca] 
Sendt: 8. november 2016 06:24 
Til: Inge Døskeland <Inge.Doskeland@hfk.no> 
Emne: Speaking for the Salmon Scientists Think Tank. January 25 - 26, 2017. An invitation. 
 
Dear Inge, 
 
 
There is quite a bit going on in the salmon world of British Columbia right now, including meetings to 
address the siting of new salmon farms. 
 
In response to this, and new evidence on diseases and parasites associated with salmon farming in BC, as 
well as the latest data for poor returns of Fraser River sockeye and other stocks and species, we are 
planning a special Speaking for the Salmon Scientists' Think Tank and policy makers information session for 
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January 25 and 26, 2017. The program - The Protection of Pacific Wild Salmon: Seeking Solutions and 
Controlling potential risk factors - will be a 1.5 day invitational Scientists Think Tank, including national and 
international scientists, followed by an invitational information session for policy makers including a 
number of members of parliament, First Nations representatives, senior bureaucrats and NGOs. 
 
The think tank will be 'in camera' and focus on the state of British Columbia wild salmon. In addition, we 
will examine current and potential threats and address BC salmon aquaculture as a case study and 
example of one threat for which we have solutions. At the same time we will emphasize the Cohen 
Commission (2012) recommendations, and the Wild Salmon Policy. We are currently designing the 
program and will have a draft available very shortly. 
 
We would be very interested in hearing about how the coastal management plan for Norway is 
progressing and an update on how Norway is balancing the benefits of salmon farming with the benefits of 
and risks to the wild salmon. Would you be available to join us for this meeting? If so we would be very 
pleased to cover all of your travel and lodging expenses. 
 
 
Very best wishes, 
 
 
Pat 
 
-- 
Patricia Gallaugher, PhD 
Senior Advisor to Speaking for the Salmon, Faculty of Environment Adjunct Professor, Biological Sciences 
Simon Fraser University Burnaby, BC  V5A 1S6 www.sfu.ca/coastal 
email: pgallaug@sfu.ca 
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